Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

Second quarter report cards will be sent on Wednesday of this week using the document delivery
feature in ParentPortal. You will need the last four digits of your child’s school ID number to
access the report card. If you need a hard copy, just let your child’s homeroom teacher know.
Our basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home against Northern Middle School on
Monday and at home again against Northwest Middle School on Thursday. The wrestling team
will have away matches at Northern on Monday and at Northwest on Thursday.

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



